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If the timber industry keeps their promises to support the Private Forest Accord, and 

conservation groups are in favor of it, I would ask that Oregon gives full funding to 

ODFW. I support HB5009. 

 

I realize there are more demands on money than the State has. Given the wholesale 

assault on our environmental resources our private timberlands are more critical than 

ever tp preserve clean water, forests, and the fish and animals that depend on them. 

 

So I ask Co-Chairs Frederick and Levy to support HB 5009  to make sure that the 

Private Forest Accord is fully funded over the next two years.  

Thank you. 


